Dear Families,

Welcome back to a new term! The sun has been shining all week and we have been making the most of the sunshine. Please remember to start sending your child in with a hat and wearing sun cream for the hot weather.



Arbor



This term, the school have moved to a new 'MIS' (management information system) which we use to take the register and lunch registers, and which also holds all of your child's information, for example telephone numbers, addresses and emergency contacts. If any of your information has recently changed, please call Mr Swepson in the office to update it. Thank you.

Arbor is also a communication platform that allows us to get in touch with parents/carers in a very similar way to ParentMail. We will be exploring this further over the next term; watch this space!

Clubs

All clubs will run from w.c. 12th May for 8 weeks until the end of the w.c. 7th July. Our Summer Term clubs offer is as follows:

Day of the week	Name of Club	Staff member/s	Year Group/s	Number of spaces
Monday 3:15—4:00	Quick Cricket	Miss Lazenby Mr Halliwell	Y2, Y3 and Y4	20
Monday 3:15—4:00	Multi-skills	Miss Dods Miss Nobbs	Reception	17
Tuesday 3:15—4:00	Couch to 5k	Mrs Smith Mr Halliwell	Y4, Y5, Y6	Open to children, staff and parents!
Tuesday 3:15—4:00	Science Club	Dr Wallis	Y1 and Y2	20
Thursday LUNCHTIME 12:30—1:00pm	Colouring Club	Mrs Montgomery Mr Kelly	Y1 and Y2	30
Friday 3:15—4:00	Baking	Miss Wilkinson	Y3 and Y4	10

SATS and snack club with Mrs Burton will continue to run until the end of next week (Friday 9th May).

Colour Run



Buy your tickets here: https://fow.sumupstore.com/

Watch a colour run in action to see what it's all about: https:// www.youtube.com/watch? v=Lq7SLIK9nMA

Key events this week:

Mon 5th May	BANK HOLIDAY	
Tues 6th May		
Wed 7th May	Y4 swimming	
Thurs 8th May		
Fri 9th May		

Best wishes,

2

Mrs Smith, Headteacher

By popular demand!
Cake Raffle winner:
Y6: Bradley



Our Value Award winners this week:

Reception: James

Y1: Andrew

Y2: Albi

Y3: Finley

Y4: Wele

Y5: James

Y6: Millie



Newsletter

02.05.2025



'The smallest of all seeds... grow and become the largest of plants' The Parable of the Mustard Seed

Our Christian Values

Hope

Compassion

Courage

Forgiveness

Respect

Responsibility



WOW

Active Playtimes—Fundraising

A huge thank you once again for the hard work and fundraising which supported the purchase of playground equipment for lunchtimes! Here are some photos of the children enjoying the new equipment:









Newsletter



'The smallest of all seeds... grow and become the largest of plants' The Parable of the Mustard Seed

Our Christian Values

Hope

Compassion

Courage

Forgiveness

Respect

Responsibility

